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Cambridge surgeon re-elected 

to Wilfrid Laurier University board 

John H. Moffat, a Cambridge surgeon, was re-elected chairman of Wilfrid

Laurier University's board of governors for his second one-year term at the

recent annual meeting of the board.

Moffat, 52, has been on the board for four years. In 1973 he was named

Cambridge's Citizen of the Year for his part in establishing the Can-Amera

games between his city and Saginaw, Mich.

He has set his priorities as maintaining the university's academic excellence

at a time when government grants continue to fall short of expenses.

Re-elected vice-chairman was Frank F. Wiley of Brantford. Marc Kilgour,

chairman of the university's mathematics department, was returned as secretary.

Abram Wiebe, Kitchener-Waterloo business man, received a second term as treasurer.

New members appointed or elected to the board were Randy McGlynn,

representing the alumni; Colleen Sharen, representing students; and Rev. Eric

Reble, representing the federated Waterloo Lutheran Seminary board.
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